
Date: 6/18/2005 4:23:08 PM Pacific Daylight Time 

From: bobakaya@hotmail.com 

To: 
ZEDAUDIO@aol.com  

Dear Steve, 
 
Ok I received the amp and it works great, so now that that issue is all  
resolved I can give you my testimonial. "I purchased the Gladius amp with  
Burr Brown upgrade and it sounds great powering my Adire Koda components. I  
can notice many small details in the music that my old amps just wouldn’t  
reproduce, and finally I have an amp which can match the level of quality of  
my components. On a side note I had a small issue with my freebie amp not  
working, and this issue was resolved with great customer support from Steve.  
All emails were responded to quickly and everything necessary was done to  
ensure my problem was resolved. Overall I am very impressed with the company  
and my new Gladius and wouldn’t hesitate to recommend their lineup to a  
friend.    -Robert" 
 
                                                                              
           Robert Sullivan  
 
  

 

 

 


